_ANFP | WEST VIRGINIA

Association of Nutrition & Foodservice Professionals

SUMMER NEWSLETTER-2018

Mission: Position the Certified Dietary Manager as the expert in
foodservice management and food safety.

Vision: The Certified Dietary Manager is the comnerstone of the

collaborative Dietetics profession.
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Raymond Digman and | attended ANFP National Conference & Expo, in Orlando, FL. June 1-
4. As always, ANFP put together a great conference with many great education sessions,
speakers, and networking opportunities. | wish more members would take the opportunity
to attend one. Next year it will be held in ST. Louis, at Union Station Hotel, June 20-23 2019.

While attending, ANFP Nationals Conference. WV. State Chapter had received, Two years in
arow a Gold Level State Achievement Award, for, Excellent in Chapter Award Reports. A lot

is required under the new guidelines and chapter requirements, for us to receive our state

CURRENT BOARD MEMBERS rebates. Each State Chapter, while networking with other state, is dealing with the sarme
_ changes we are in our chapter. Change is hard and pushes us out of our comfort zone, but

PRESIDENT- Todd Leasure, CDM, CFPP continuous improvement makes us a better and stronger chapter. Headquarter express that

we are moving in the right direction and for us to continue the hard work we are doing. |
304-387-0101 have been updating the president handbook, so when, President Elect. Eric Mc¢ Clung take

over he will slide right into the position. '
teasure(@foxcrest.com

We are not having a fall meeting this year due to not having a host. But Raymond Digmond,
PRESIDENT - ELECT -  Eric McClung CDM, CFPP is already working hard to provide one in the spring. So | will be sending out, invite email to

committee members, and the board to meet sometime in October, to get together and
3046634271 discuss anything needed, and bring everyone up to speed.

O S Thank you for all the hard work, and support.

Hope to see all of you soen.
TREASURER Darlene Schoonover CDM, CFPP

Todd Leasure CDM, CFP
304-457-1759 (H}
tleasure@foxcrest.com

Darlene.schoonover@yahoo.com

0. 304-459-3914

PAST PRESIDENT _ Penny Settle, COM, CFPP
: C. 740-381-6063

304-465-8651 (W)

penny.settle@lpnt.net From the editor:

Not much of a newsletter to present this summer. Print a copy of the Administrator of
the year, and scholarship application for your files, so you have them when needed. Ray
Digman has given me tentative dates for the spring meeting in Parkersburg area- April 3-
5th, 2015 (SAVE THE DATES) Robert Luke, CDM, CFPP

SERVICE REWARDS COORDINATOR Robert Luke CDM, CFPP

304-599-0497 ext. 316 (W)

304-256-4471 (H)

riuke@sundalecare.com




WeEeLCOME-————-
NEW MEMBER.S

Matthew Alberts- Salem , WV

Willie Bishop - lkes Fork, WV

Toccarez Bracy - Parkersburg, WV
Jason Choate - Princeton, WV

Eldridge Cool - Falling Waters, WV
Michael Gathers, Jr. — Inwood, WV
Robin Hardbarger- Big Bend, WV
Amanda McCarty- Ronceverte, WV
Charlene Moore, CDM, CFPP — Flemington, WV
Jacob Owen- Meadow Bridge, WV

Vera Strickland CDM, CFPP- Ripley, WV
Jason Thompson, Lyburn, WV

Rebecca Wright- Bridgeport, WV

Member Counts as of July 11, 2018

West Virginia ANFP Chapter
-~ Member Type Not Certified Certified “Total
Allied Professional 4 0 4
Pre-Professional 16 0 16
Professional 3 152 155
Retired Professional 2 0 2

25 1520 ATY




Administrator of the Year Application
If you feel your administrator supports you with your contimj‘mg education and Dietary
Managers Association membership, you may nominate him or her for the Dietary
Managers Association Administrator of the Year.

Administrator Name:

Facility Name and Address.

Facility Phone Number:

Nominator Name:

Nominator DMA Member #: Hame Number:

Nominator e-mail address:

Please explain why you think your administrator should be named the “Administrator of
the Year.”

Applications need to be returned to WVANFP Secretary, Robert
Luke by July 31, for review. After completed you can email

application to rluke@sundalecare.com, fax to his attention @
304-599-9083 or mail to 800 J.D. Anderson Drive, Morgantown,

Wv, 26505.

Administrator .of the'f&ar Award is presented at the Fall
meeting each year. '




WV ANFP SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

Applicant: Address:

Phone: Work Home:,

Facility Name and Address:

Sponsor's Name: DMA#
Sponsor’s Address:
Sponsor’s Phone: Work: - | Home:,

Sponsor’s Facility’s Name and Address (if different from above):

Please provide Sponsor and facility administrator comments about the applicant’s dedication to the dietary
management field and the desire for advancement. Use additional sheets if necessary.

Sponsor’s comments::

Administrator’s Comments:

Applicant’'s Comments:

(o be considered please complete form and mail to , ,
WVANFP PRESIDENT: :

' Todd Leasure 125 Fox Lane Chester, WV 26034-1601
iledlsiiets o 5 1 & emailthls ‘form 'tO"t"lea'sure@fOXC'fE‘St';“CO'Iﬁ" RS S




